ANNOUNCEMENTS
Monday April 12 through Thursday April 16, 2021

Aspire testing will be held at AHS on April 12-15.

While testing takes place in both buildings, North Campus classes will run as “normal” for juniors and seniors.
South Campus students will not be in the building unless they are testing.

Here is the testing schedule for Grades 9 and 10:
Sophomore A-K- April 12

Sophomore L-Z- April 13

Freshmen A-K April 14

Freshmen L-Z April 15

On days your student is not testing, they will have Asynchronous Learning. Each teacher has communicated
with their classes by email regarding their specific assignments and expectations. Please have your student
check their emails to verify expectations for each class.

All students will return to their regular schedule (in-person or virtual) on Friday April 16", which is a
“B” Da.yl

***************************************************************Do Not Read BeIOW Unless TOId To Do SO

We can only call students to the office before and after school or after second and eighth hours. So if you are expecting
a lunch or package to be delivered, please check in the office. Students who need to leave during the school day should
bring a note to the office before 7:20 AM and pick up a pass to leave at the indicated time.

Attention Students: If you are feeling ill, please come to the Health Room to be assessed. Please DO NOT text or call your
parents until you have been seen by the nurse. Thanks for your cooperation.



